
Oroville Civil Service 

Monday, January 28, 2019 

 

Meeting called to order at 4:32 by Richard Werner. 

 

Present: Commissioners Richard Werner, Mike Sibley, Joe King 

Others present: Cheryl Lemons and JoAnn Denney 

 

 Approval of the minutes from the January 22, 2018 regular meeting. Motion by Mike to 

approve the minutes as written, seconded by Joe; motion carried. 

 

 Motion to recognize that Eric Orr is out of the academy and working full time as a 

patrolman. His Academy Completion Date is 10/2018, with his Patrol Entry Date of 5/2018. 

Motion by Joe King to certify Eric’s last test and approve his employment. Seconded by Mike 

Sibley; motion approved. 

 

 Discussion regarding the election of Commission Officers followed. Motion by Mike 

Sibley to leave officer status as is, seconded by Joe King; motion carried. 

 

 Position #1: Mike Sibley, Vice Chairman 

 Position #2: Joe King 

 Position #3: Richard Werner, Chairman 

 

JoAnn reminded all the Commissioners to please update their mandatory public official 

training/workshop as soon as they can, as mandated. 

 

 As there being no further business to discuss, motion by Joe to adjourn the meeting at 

4:50, seconded by Mike Sibley; motion carried. 

 
 

Approval of Minutes:   ______________________________________ 
    Richard Werner, Chairman 
 
   ______________________________________ 
    Mike Sibley, Vice-Chairman 

 
     ______________________________________ 

    Joe King, Commissioner 
Submitted by: 
Cheryl Lemons 
     


